
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 1:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
kim peura

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is not acceptable nor fair.  User should pay more!  The less one uses the less breakage; less wear and tear on
equipment of our camp services.  We are conserving power and being environmentally friendly by  shutting off  our
electricity in the fall  for approximately 7 months.  The seasonal customer that uses a significant amount of
electricity is using their property as a primary home.  So why should the lower usage seasonal customer fit the bill or
carry the others using more electricity.




